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News release 
Communication Directorate 

 

Paris, 4 December 2013 

 
AMF warns the public against fraudsters claiming to work for or represent it 
 
 
The AMF is alerting the public to the activities of fraudsters claiming to work for or represent it who offer 
French investors the opportunity to trade on unauthorised binary option websites. 
 
Individuals have informed the AMF after being contacted by persons who claim to be AMF employees or 
representatives in order to induce them to trade on binary option platforms and recoup previous losses made 
on similar sites. In return, investors are asked to transfer money to another binary option platform. Details of 
the bank accounts to which investors are asked to transfer funds are sometimes sent directly to them. 
 
The procedure is a scam. The AMF’s employees or representatives will never ask you for money. 
Accordingly, you should never respond to offers or requests from persons claiming to work for or represent 
the AMF.  
 
The AMF recalls that misuse of its name is prohibited. 
 
The AMF regularly updates its list of unauthorised websites offering binary option trading. 
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To find out if an intermediary is authorised to offer you financial products and services, visit our website at 
http://www.amf-france.org or contact our investors’ helpline, AMF Epargne Info Service, on +33 (0)1 53 
45 62 00 from Monday to Friday, 9 am to 5 pm. 

 
 
 

 
 
 


